
ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Village of Hilton Beach Council is excited to welcome  

Brian Delvecchio and Rob MacKay as their newly appointed 

Councillors.  We hope everyone will join us in wishing them 

success as they begin their new roles and we look forward to 

working closely with them as our representatives in helping to 

serve our community 


